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Comments: I want to speak out against the proposed land exchange in the Crazy Mountains (#56687) which

would transfer valuable lands out of public ownership where there is already adequate public access.  The Forest

Service should reconsider this exchange to provide improved public access to this remarkable landscape and

seek to improve public opportunities, not diminish them.  I am an avid hunter and fisherman, and cherish the

opportunities to do these things in Montana.  Any reductions in opportunities for the public are simply not

acceptable.  Do not approve this land exchange that damages public hunting and fishing opportunities.


